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Communiqué 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors of IOST Company Ltd (“Company” or “Issuer”), referring to the Communique 

dated 10th January 2024, wishes to apprise its Noteholders, the Noteholders’ Representative and the 

public in general that the transaction relating to, inter alia, the extension of the maturity dates of the 

Notes initially scheduled for the 25th January 2024 and 27th March 2024 respectively is now completed. 

 

 An application was made to the Listing Executive Committee of the Stock Exchange of Mauritius (the 

“Committee”) for the Notes to remain listed on the Stock Exchange of Mauritius.  The Committee 

granted its approval to the Issuer on the 05th March 2024.  

 

The Noteholders, the Noteholders’ Representative and the public in general are hereby informed that 

trading in the Notes will resume on the 25th March 2024.  

 

 

By order of the Board 
 

Date: 18.03.2024 
 
 
 

This Communiqué is issued pursuant to the Securities Act 2005 and SEM Listing Rule 11.3. The Board 
of Directors accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this Communiqué. 

 


